

U.S. DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE OFFICE OF COMMUNITY ORIENTED POLICING SERVICES



145 N Street, NE, Washington, D.C. 20530

Re: COPS Office FY24 CPD Supporting Law Enforcement Agencies Seeking Accreditation Program, Award Number 15JCOPS-24-GG-03189-PPSE

Dear Jennifer Ott:

On behalf of the Attorney General of the United States, Merrick B. Garland, and the Office of Community Oriented Policing Services (COPS Office), it is my pleasure to inform you that we have approved your proposal for FY24 ALAMEDA, CITY OF, CA LEA Accreditation Grant under the FY24 CPD Supporting Law Enforcement Agencies Seeking Accreditation Program in the amount of \$224,497.00. The COPS Office recognizes and appreciates your commitment to this very important initiative.

At the COPS Office, our mission is advancing community policing nationwide. We prioritize this by supporting state, local, tribal, and territorial law enforcement agencies as they carry out their vital public safety missions. The project you will implement with these award funds contributes to the mission of the COPS Office and the greater goal of reducing crime and building trust between law enforcement and communities served. The team at the COPS Office looks forward to supporting you as you implement this important work.

In the coming days, the COPS Office will release your award package via the Justice Grant System (JustGrants) website. At that time, you will receive an automated email with additional information on how to access, review, and accept your award. You will also be contacted separately by your assigned grant manager and you can always seek assistance with your award from AskCOPSRC@usdoj.gov.

I want to extend my personal appreciation for your efforts and congratulate you on this award. On behalf of the staff at the COPS Office, we look forward to working with you on this important project.

Sincerely,

Hugh T. Clements, Jr.

Augh T. Clements of.

Director